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July 9, 2013

To: Mayor and Council, City of Vancouver
Cc: Brian Jackson, General Manager, Planning and Development Services
Re: Letter in support of Zoning & Development By-­‐law to Accommodate Lounges as an
Accessory Use to Breweries and Distilleries

Dear Mayor and Council,

I'm very pleased to offer this Letter of Support regarding the by-­‐law revisions coming
forward in today's public hearing to accommodate lounges as accessory uses to
breweries and distilleries.

Throughout BC craft brewing is in the midst of a renaissance. Our craft beer brands, our
brewers, the products they make and the destination restaurants that serve them have
become renowned throughout our immediate Cascadian region and internationally.

These breweries are overwhelmingly small, independently owned businesses that take
pride in their local roots and contribute to the local economy in a more integrated way
than major international brands. Proposed changes such as these only help to support
this growing but still relatively nascent sector in Vancouver, create local jobs, and once
again chip away at the negative and paternalistic image of Vancouver as 'No Fun City'.

These changes will be good for our tourism sector, good for our food & beverage sector,
and no doubt appreciated by Vancouverites too, who have demonstrated great
enthusiasm and pride in our brewing community and the quality, creativity and
professionalism they have come to be defined by.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Wes Regan, Executive Director
Hastings Crossing BIA
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